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UPCOMING
EVENTS

Family Hiking Day

Sunday, September 11 is the
day to reserve for our hike and
pic-nic, which will be into the Val
d'Arpette near Champex
(Valais).
Please see enclosed invitation
for details.

Coffee Corner
Morges

\Âêdnesday, September 14th
from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m.

This month's coffee comer will
take place in Morges at the
recently opened Café
Metropolis, which is situated on
the northem end of the Rue
Louis Savoie. Parking is
available by the Temple.
Attention new members: this
is the perfect event to get to
know some other ICL'ers on a
small basis.

Friday Nieht Get-
Together

September 2[d, from 7 to I
p.m. at the Hotel Fleur du Lac
in Morges.
No need to announce yourself,
just drop in. lf you need a ride
from the Morges train station call
Anne von Büren at 021/801 9369

NEWSLETTER

ART 8T DINNER

Thursday, September 29, 7pm

Sound like a nice combination?
The Neumann Foundation,
which holds a private art deco
collection in their Château in the
heart of Gingins (above Nyon),
will be giving us a private tour of
their permanent collection and of
an exhibition by the German
artist Kâthe Kollwitz (1867-
1945). The tour will be in French
as uæll as in English. The entry
cost is Sfr.8.- per person.
After the tour, wttich will last
about an hour, uæ will go to the
Auberge Communale <<La Croix
Blanche » for dinner.

Please return the attached slip
by September 24th if you plan
to attend.

OBER EVENTS

October 7: Friday Night Get-
Together

October 21: Coffee Comer in
Lausanne

October 29: Architectural tour
Lausanne and area

Ballroom Dancing lessons

We are planning to start up bi-
monthly (Monday evenings)
ballroom dancing lessons,
starting in October. The plan
is to have a private teacher and
to split the costs among those
present (in other uords, you
don't have to pay if you can't
come). lf you need a partner,
give us a call and perhaps uæ

can help you out. For further
information contact Ursula
Pelichet at O21l 869 94 44.

Letter from the
President

Of all our June events, the
Picasso exhibit was by far the
most popular, with about 20
people attending. Afthough
so/ne of us were /ess than
enthusiastic about the paintings
Picasso produced during fhis
period, everyone who stayed
afterwards thoroughly enjoyed
the apéro oû in the museum's
patio.

The Coffee Corner in Lausanne
and the Friday Night Get-
Together were rather intimate
affairs, but I know that many of
you had yisrfors or were already
making summer travels.

.t.
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Our bike tour had such a poor
response that we were forced to
cancel it. Too bad, because I
think the idea was excellent, the
day well planned and the area
beautiful. We'll see how many of
you turn up on the hike (Sepf.
11) before we definitely come to
the conclusion that ICL'ers are
not a sporty group.

I expect our membership to
reach a hundred by the end of
the year, and then we will be
able to offer an even wider
variety of events. Nert year we
really must plan a pafty with
music and dancing. Oh dear, do
I hear a lot of men groaning?
Well, just come to our planned
dancing /essons, become an
expert, and then, who knows,
you may actually enjoy it.

Sincerely,

Susan §hrber

INSIDE THE ICt

Membership Lists

We are receiving some requests
for our membership list. We
wculd like to remind all of our
members that the membership
list is not to be used for
commercial or promotional
purposes. lt is only permissible
to use the membership list of the
ICL for mailings at the express
permission of the Board.

MEMBER CORNER

ICL Newsletter

ITEMS OF INTER.ES

The annual << Country Night »
in Gsfaad will be held on
September 23 and 24.

Featured are: Tanya Tucker,
Ricky van Shelton, Little Texas
and Joel Sonnier.

You can order tickets at the
Ticket Corner of the SBS or at
O3Ol4 88 22 (Fax O3Ol4 60 66).

The annual « Poly Ball » held
on the premises of the Federal
lnstitute of Technology (ETH) in
Zurich,, wil! take place on
Saturday, November 26. There
are probably at least tuænty
different live bands $azz, blues,
dixie-land, rock, big-band, etc.)
and if you like to dance or just
listen and really have good time,
this is the place to go. For more
information, call Susan Stuber at
o21t801 09 18.

New Members

We uould like to uælcome the
following new members:

A|ison + Co|in PARNELL
Denise + Colin GAMAGE
Sheila + Andrew WHITE

Anthony PRICE

NOTE FROM THE TREASURY

Almost everyone has quickly rene\ êd their membership for 1994/95. We interpret this as approval of
our efforts and your confidence in offering you ÿrhat you expec't from us. Those very few who have not paid
yet, should use the green slip that accompanies their ne$Æletter. Please pay without delay or you will loose
your membership privileges. Thank you.

CLUB PHONE NUMBERS

PresidenUSecretary: Susan Stuber O21 1801 0918 Membership : Anne von Büren O21 1801 9369
Activities : Gina Lyon O21 1647 6691 Ursula Pélichet 021 /869 9444 Treasury : O21 18023132

PARTICIPATION SLIP ART DECO EXPOSITION

PleasesendsliptoMs.GinaLyon, Ch.duFrêne4,1004Lausanne(tel:02116476691).

Yes, we plan to come to the art e{ribit in Gingins on Sept. 29. We will be .. .. persons.

We will / will not come for dinner. (Underline the appropriate choice.)

Name :
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